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Hello Glenn And Lori-Ann Gibson:

Attached you will find your invoice for your 2017/18 Duclos Point Property Owners Inc. (“DPPQ”)
membership dues. The amount remains the same as last year - $300. In order to remain a DPPO
member in good standing, please pay your dues prior to the DPPO Annual General Meeting which
will be held on July 8 at 10.00 a.m. (rain date July 9 at 10.00 a.m.). Please make every effort to
attend the AGM to hear about the latest undertakings of your DPPO Board as well as to discuss
future initiatives. We extend a special invitation to our new residents to attend the meeting, meet
your neighbours and support the common property by becoming members.

Enclosed are the DPPO financial statements for the year ending March 31, 2017. These will be
discussed in detail at the AGM. Please note the highlighted section on the financial statements
which shows how each member’s $300 in annual dues were used for maintenance, insurance, taxes
and capital projects.

In an effort to reduce mailing expenses, we will continue to move to handling all communications via
email. If you are receiving this notice by mail, please provide your email address so we can handle
future communication in this manner.

Please note that, in the normal rotation, four Board positions will come up for renewal/replacement
this year. We also have an additional vacancy due to a current board member moving from the
Point. Should you be interested in a Board position, please advise a current Board member of your
interest in the near future.

We have also extended an invitation to our mayor, councilor and by-laws officer to be available prior
to the meeting to answer any of your questions. They will do a Q & A at 10 a.m. with our regular
AGM to follow.

The annual DPPO field day will be held on Saturday August 5 (rain date Sunday, August 6). We are
looking for volunteers as well as donations to ensure the success of this longstanding event.
Students needing volunteer hours are more than welcome and most appreciated. Please contact
Linda Parsley (Ispenstone13@gmail.com) if you can help in any way.

As always, for additional information, please go to our website:

WWW.DPPO.ORG

Sincerely,

DPPO Board of Directors



